
Legal Notice 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF EXETER 

 

The Exeter Board of Selectmen hereby gives notice of a public hearing under RSA 31-

95(b) for the purpose of receiving $254,066.33 in unanticipated Highway Aid revenues 

from the State of New Hampshire.  The hearing will be held on Monday, August 21st, 

2017, at 7:00 p.m., Exeter Town Offices, 10 Front Street, Exeter, NH.   

 

Dated: August 7th, 2017    Exeter Selectboard 

       Don Clement, Chairman 

 


